GCSE Review of Results (RORs) 2018

Exams boards will, if the candidate gives consent, do a clerical check or review the marking of a script. Candidates can also request to see their script prior to requesting a marking review. If you wish to have your GCSE exam script checked, reviewed or returned please fill out the appropriate request form and return it to the exam office by the deadlines set out below. The forms can be found on the BVC website in STUDENTS →Information for exam candidates. Payment in full for the requested service must be enclosed with the request. 

The fees listed below are per paper NOT per subject. Eg Maths consists of 3 papers. When filling out your request form please refer to your provisional results letter to obtain the correct paper codes. 

	 
	AQA
	OCR
	Edexcel
	WJEC
	Requests to exams office by

	Clerical check
	 £ 10.00 
	 £ 19.00 
	 £  13.00 
	 £ 13.00 
	18th September 2018

	Clerical check with copy of script
	 £ 16.00 
	 £ 31.00 
	 
	 £ 24.00 
	18th September 2018

	Review of marking
	 £ 40.00 
	 £ 49.00 
	 £ 38.00 
	 £ 38.00 
	18th September 2018

	Review of marking with copy of script
	£  54.00
	£ 61.00
	
	
	18th September 2018

	Review of marking MFL speaking
	£ 53.00
	
	
	
	18th September 2018

	Priority Access to scripts
	16.00 
	 £ 13.00 
	 Free 
	 £ 13.00 
	28th August 2018

	Access to scripts (non priority)
	 £ 13.00 
	 £ 13.00 
	 £ 13.00 
	 £ 13.00 
	25th September 2018




Clerical re-check - A re-check of all clerical procedures leading to the issue of a result.  Candidate consent is required using Form 1.
Review of marking –A post-results review of the original marking to ensure that the agreed mark scheme has been applied correctly. The service is not available for coursework.  Candidate consent is required using Form 1.
Priority Access to scripts – Copies of GCSE scripts can be requested before deciding whether to lodge a review of marking request. Scripts will be provided no later than 6th September. Candidate consent is required using Form 1.
Non-priority Access to scripts – This allows the original or photocopy of the exam paper to be returned to the student or school to support teaching and learning. Candidate consent is required using Form 2.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note these services are not available in subjects where there is no exam paper e.g. Art 

The exams office will open on the morning of 29th August to process Priority Enquiries and then reopen on 4th September for all other enquiries.


